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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom this may concern,

Imposing a change in leverage from 100:1 to 10:1 is outrageous and an insult to all traders, which would be only seen in
this country.
Thousands of jobs will be lost with this measure.

As a Forex trader I strongly opposed a reduction in leverage!

Best Regards,
Catia Proenca


